
NEBRASKA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION 
HIGHWAY PROJECT INFORMATION  
 
NDOT Project: NH-180-9(733) Hwy 6 & Adams St Bridges over I-180; C.N. 12046 
 
The Nebraska Department of Transportation (NDOT) is currently soliciting public input on the 
pedestrian accommodations for the proposed Hwy 6 & Adams St Bridges over I-180 project in 
Lancaster County. The proposed project would remove and replace the US-6/Sun Valley 
Boulevard bridge (Structure Number S180 00255) and the Adams Street bridge (Structure 
Number S180 00164) over Interstate 180 (I-180).  
 
As part of the proposed project, the Adams Street bridge and adjacent sidewalk would be closed 
for the duration of construction. Pedestrians would be able to utilize the Star Tran bus during 
operating hours (from 5:45 a.m. to 6:35 p.m. Mon - Sat) for transportation across I-180 at no cost 
to the rider by informing the driver they wish to cross I-180.   Additional details regarding the Star 
Tran route would be shared on their website prior to the start of construction. Outside of Star Tran 
operating hours, pedestrians would be detoured utilizing sidewalks along N 1st Street, Superior 
Street, 7th Street, Benton Street, 11th Street, and Adams Street.  
 
The public is being encouraged to provide input on the proposed pedestrian accommodations. 
Comments will be collected through September 1, 2025. Written comments or requests should be 
submitted to: Sarah Fisher, NDOT Public Involvement, Nebraska Department of Transportation, 
P.O. Box 94759, Lincoln, NE 68509-4759, sarah.fisher@nebraska.gov, voice telephone (402) 
479-3832, fax (402) 479-3989. 
 
Additional information regarding the project may be found by visiting the NDOT website at 
ndot.info/12046 or by contacting the NDOT District 1 office at (402) 471-0850.   
 
Si usted necesita interpretación o traducción de los materiales del proyecto, comuníquese con la 
División de Comunicación de NDOT. 
 


